From: lanning@welhat.gov.uk

To: Planning Comments (Shared Mailbox
Subject: New comments for application 6/2022/1508/HOUSE
Date: 21 July 2022 12:16:26

New comments have been received for application 6/2022/1508/HOUSE at site address: The Lodge 2 Northaw
Place Coopers Lane Northaw Potters Bar Hertfordshire EN6 4NQ

o I

Address:
1 Northaw Place,Coopers Lane,Northaw,Herts, EN6 4NQ

Comment type:
Objection

Comments:

We have no wish to comment on the size, scale or bulk of the proposed extension in green belt. However we
would like to note that the proposed changes to the building contextually change the way in which the building
overlooks us and reads relative to the main Northaw Place house. At the moment there are just two tiny discrete
well screened bathroom windows that overlook our house. The proposed extension adds two very large
bedroom windows which change our privacy setting, and actually makes the building read dominantly from that
side. These windows have limited opportunity for screening due to the way the driveway is located in the lodge.
We must object to the second window which is in the bedroom above the disabled shower. We would ask that
this window is positioned where the staircase is, in line with the direction of the current upstairs window and the
room reconfigured to accommodate this to reduce the intrusion.

Case Officer:
Ms Kirsty Shirley
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